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Thursday, 15 December 2022 

Welcome to Tillingbourne and thank you for your interest in our Headteacher role.  

The Governing Body are looking to appoint a new Headteacher who will inspire, support and guide our 

exceptional, committed staff.  We are very proud of our children and our school and what we achieve 

together. 

Our aim is to inspire all children to be inquisitive and motivated learners. We are able to do this through our 

strong understanding of each child, ensuring they learn through appropriate challenge and support. It is 

important to us that we focus on the ‘whole child’ ensuring all children have equal opportunities to shine at 

Tillingbourne.  

We are extremely fortunate to have fantastic grounds and spacious buildings that enable us to teach flexibly 

and creatively, ensuring all facets of learning and development can be met, including an environmental and 

woodland area, dedicated art and food technology rooms.  

Our Unicef Rights Respecting School award is valued by children, staff and governors as it underpins who we 

are as a school and is embedded in our ethos, vision and culture. Our staff are passionate about the 

wellbeing and growth of every child and empowering each child to play an active part in their own 

development. Residential trips are always a highlight providing experiences that may not otherwise be 

accessible and, for some, it is the first time staying away from home – a life skill in itself.  

We believe it is essential that all children feel safe and happy at Tillingbourne and develop skills that ensure 

that they leave us ready and excited for the next stage of their educational journey. 

As a community school we are strongly linked to, and work collaboratively with, other local schools and we 

have a supportive relationship with our Local Authority. Our pupil outcomes are above the national average 

and reflect the hard work of both staff and children.  

The real way to understand what a special school Tillingbourne is, is to visit us and see our work in action. If 

you would like to do so, please make an appointment for a tour of the school with Christa Wijnja, School 

Business Manager, by email c.wijnja@tillingbourne.surrey.sch.uk or call 01483 504384. 

 

We also encourage you to look through our website where detailed information about our school can be 

found. https://www.tillingbourne.surrey.sch.uk/surrey/primary/tillingbourne 
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We very much look forward to meeting you. 

 

Mick Michell 

Chair of Governors. 

  


